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From: Dick Sherman <ahriver@sbcglobal.net>

To: jan slater <jslater@eastwindsorct.com>, lynn lemieux <llemieux@eastwinds...
Date: 3/27/2011 10:47 AM

Subject: American Heritage River Commission

Please be advised and post that the AHRC meeting for April has been moved ahead to 4/14 still to be
held in the W.P. Library at 7PM. Thank you. Barbara Sherman



